
Lamorna Dartmouth Park Road London NW5 1SU  

I wish to add my OBJECTION 

As all others say , this application is for an over-large and out of character development in a 
conservation area. 

It is quite inappropriate in terns of scale, design and harmony , and will severely damage the 
street scene. . 

Alan Fox Highgate N6 6EL  

 


